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The Missionary Image of Our Lady of Guadalupe will be visiting various parishes in the 
Diocese of Providence from January 10 to February 3.  The schedule will be available 
beginning January 3 by calling 278-2518 or by email: cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org or by 
visiting the Diocesan Website www.dioceseofprovidence.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Annual Respect for Life Mass will be celebrated at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, January 18 at 
the Cathedral of SS. Peter & Paul.  The Most Rev. Thomas J. Tobin, Bishop of Providence, will 
be the main celebrant, and Rev. Nathan J. Ricci, J.C.L., Assistant Chancellor, will be the 
homilist for the Mass.  A reception and refreshments will follow the Mass in Cathedral Hall.  The 
Image of Our Lady of Guadalupe will be on the altar for veneration during Mass.  All are invited 
to attend but it would be helpful to know who will be attending for the reception following the 
Mass.  Call 278-2518 or email: cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org or visit the Diocesan 

Website www.dioceseofprovidence.org. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Annual Respect for Life Bus Trip to DC and the Youth Rally & March for Life will leave 
Providence on Thursday, January 23 for the Mass/Rally on Friday, January 24 March for Life. 
Call our office for information and to reserve a seat.  We will be attending Mass and 
participating in the March for Life.  For more information, contact our office by calling 278-
2518 or by emailing: cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org. 
 

These events are sponsored by the Diocesan Office of Life and Family Ministry 
 One Cathedral Square, Providence, RI 02903. 
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